Ad Hoc Committee Charge
AD HOC COMMITTEE ON SHARED GOVERNANCE
In commemoration of 25 years of the current model of shared governance at the University of Rochester, an ad hoc committee will be formed. The aim of this ad hoc committee on shared governance is to consider the state of the current model of shared governance at the University and make recommendations to strengthen faculty participation in university governance in the future. The committee’s work will start by benchmarking definitions and models of shared governance at peer institutions and by gathering data on perceptions of shared governance at UR. The committee will consider the role of Senate Committees in faculty representation on pressing issues and make recommendations for rapid faculty response. The committee will consider the office administration of the Faculty Senate and make recommendations to increase Senate visibility and impact. The committee will investigate the formal Senate relationships with the Board of Trustees and administrative leadership and make recommendations for improved communications and policy making including topics such as budgetary decisions, student life, academic freedom, and performance. The committee will consider recommendations to strengthen faculty engagement in decision-making, for instance, describing notification, advisement, or decision-making practices. Recommendations relative to the “Policy in Policies” and the Charter, to strengthen shared governance, may also be considered. Membership includes at least one representative from every unit.

